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[ PPA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 12-2001,
March 26, 2001 ]

SUSPENSION OF THE COLLECTION OF ENTRANCE FEE ON ALL
LIGHT VEHICLES ENTERING NORTH HARBOR

Effective immediately, the collection of an entrance fee of TEN PESOS (P10.00) on
all light vehicles entering North Harbor such as cars, jeepneys and taxis, whether or
not there are passengers on board, as prescribed under PPA Memorandum Circular
No. 48-2000 is hereby suspended.

All other pertinent provisions of PPA Memorandum Circular No. 07-2000 entitled
"Guidelines for the Privatization of the Management and Operation of the Parking
Areas at PMO-North Harbor" and its two amendatory regulations, PPA Memorandum
Circular No. 48-2000 and PPA Memorandum Circular No. 05-2001, remain
unchanged.

Adopted: 26 Mar. 2001

(SGD.) ALFONSO G.CUsI
General Manager
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